
From: Andrea Pellegrini
Sent: 13/03/2025 8:06:31 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: DA2025/0132

Dear Council,

I’m writing as a concerned resident of Manly Vale to express my strong opposition to the
proposed McDonald's development. This is not what our community needs.

A McDonald’s will bring more traffic congestion, and the constant smell, noise, and litter will
affect our homes and quality of life.

Please reconsider this development for the sake of the residents who live here.

Best regards,
Andrea


